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VIRTUAL ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.
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SMARTSMART

    

Kai Turner	 Lily Wyatt

Freya Thomas	 Arin Sezer

Kleo Lockyer-Williams	 Toby Goulding

Samson Rajkumar	 Grace Murray

Noah Kenyon	 Archie Crowther

Leo Tsang	 Harley Tomlinson

Laila Lee	 Georgie Joyce

Owen Roberts	 Daisy Martin

Maja Pawlicka	 Mimi FreedmanEXECEXEC
HEADHEAD
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This week 
we have had 
a learning 
focus on 
computing.  
We have seen 
the children 
using the 
chromebooks 
and other devices confidently and 
they are all able to log on to the 
programmes that we use regularly. 
Some children were able to explain 
the pros and cons of technology 
whilst others have been working on. 
presentations about their geography.

LEARNING FOCUS
Computing

Due to the rise in positive cases in the local 
authority we have changed the plans for the 
children to ‘swap classes’ on the 12th July 
to avoid mixing bubbles. The children will 
meet their new teacher before the summer 
in a socially distanced manner outside. More 
details to follow.

WILLIAM STOCKTONWILLIAM STOCKTON

Well Done everyone for a great week! It has been wonderful to see classes 
learning outside of school at Whitby Park and Chester Zoo and connecting with 
           nature around us. These positive learning experiences have been 
              wonderful for everyone.

3L will hold their 
sports day that 
they missed on 
Tuesday 13th 
July. Children 
can come in 
sports clothes 
for the day. Well 
Done to all our 
sporting stars in 
the Nursery on 
Thursday as they 
held their own 
‘Mini Olympics’ 
on the school 
field. Every single 
one of them was 
a champion!!

Our children need you! As children 
leave Y6 we lose some of our parent 
support. We are inviting you to 
join us as the event planning and 
fundraising/idea group of parents.
 Any time, ideas, suggestions you can 
make will help us arrange exciting 
events for the children. Usually we 
arrange discos, raffles, Summer 
Fayre; Christmas fayre, refreshments 
at school plays, sports days. We 
haven’t been able to do this for such 
a long time but we are hoping in 
September to start again. This year 
has been so tough for our children 
and we think they deserve some 
fantastic rewards next year for being 
such superstars! Please contact us 
directly on office.fows@gmail.com 
or speak to the school office/Mrs 
Ackers/Mrs Quayle who can pass 
your details to us.

Year 5 and 6 enjoyed a tremendous trip to 
Chester Zoo on Monday and not only did they 
enjoy their day, they were an absolute credit to 
the school, with lots of members of the public 
commenting on their conduct around the zoo 
and emailing us to let us know! (see below) The 
whole school are extremely proud of them.

“I just wanted to email you to 
commend your children and 
staff on their excellent behaviour 
during their recent class trip to 
Chester Zoo on Monday. I’m an 
AHT at a school in Birmingham 
and was visiting the zoo on 
Monday with my family (I’m lucky 
enough to work part time). I was 
incredibly impressed with the 
conduct of all the children we saw 
throughout the day; they were 
respectable, sensible and listened 
incredibly well to school staff.”
 

“I just wanted to give some feedback from my visit to 
the zoo today. Whilst there I came across your school 
several times and each encounter was positive.”

Come on England!

Come on England!
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Come on England!


